
 

 

Tuesday 12th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

 

Re. Y6 Secondary Transfer Briefing 2023 

 

The Y6 Secondary Transfer Briefing Meeting for parents will take place tomorrow at 

6:00pm on Wednesday 13th September. This information session will take place via a 

live Zoom webinar, and will be recorded for those of you not able to attend at that time. 

Please use this link to access the event.   

 

Unlike previous years, the Year 6 curriculum evening will be sent as a separate video later 

this week.  

 

The Secondary Transfer Briefing will provide information about the process, specifically 

completing the Common Application Form. 

 

Southwark's 'Starting Primary' and 'Starting Secondary School' brochures for 2024/25 are now 

available for parents/carers to view online. This booklet will guide you through the application 

process step by step and we will refer to this during our briefing. 

Follow this link for all Southwark information regarding secondary admissions:  

https://www.southwark.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/secondary-

admissions  
 

The e-Admissions website opened on 1st September 2023, which is where you can apply for 

your child’s secondary place for the school year September 2024/25. You do not have long! 

 

Please note the important date of 31st October 2023, which is when applications 

close.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
Claire Purcell  

Headteacher 

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83689745296
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